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The Iowa City area has nine Zoom meetings happening on a weekly basis, at least one on 
each day except Friday. These have all been meeting since Spring. In addition, since 
August, there is a group meeting face-to-face at City Park on Saturday mornings. Masks 
are required, and attendees bring their own chairs or blankets for seating. 
 

The Zoom meetings are well attended, and we are thankful for that. 


